
Henbury Parish Council 
 
 

Annual Village Meeting 
Wednesday 26th May 2021 

St Thomas’ Church Hall, Henbury at 7.00pm 
 
 

Clerk: Kate Marsh 
Email: henbury.clerk@gmail.com 

 
 

Minutes 
 
Present: Cllrs David Nuttall (DN), Mike Wood (MW), Simon Browne (SB), 
Richard Slater (RS), Janet Bailey (JB). 
2 members of the public were present. 
 
 
 
1. DN welcomed everybody to the 2021 annual parish meeting.  
2. Apologies for absence, Cllr Wendy Daniels.  
3. David Nuttall elected as Chairman, Mike Wood elected as Vice-Chairman. 
4. Annual Village Meeting Minutes 2020 agreed. 
5. DN presented his annual report. The report will be published at 

Henbury.org 
6. The clerk presented the financial report for the previous year. The report 

will be published at Henbury.org 
7. The meeting was opened for members of the public to comment. There was 

comment of general satisfaction with the work of the parish council.   
 
Meeting concluded at 7.30pm 


